
Following discussion at Cabinet on 3 September 2024, Members of the three 
Scrutiny Select Committees and the Overview & Scrutiny Committee are invited 
to propose options for evaluation in the forthcoming months to assist in bridging 
the current funding gap identified in the Medium Term Financial Strategy. 


